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Cat & Dog Registrations Due Soon 
Whilst your pet is your pride and joy, not everyone else in the community has the same 
regard. To address this issue, the Dog Act 1976  and Cat Act 2011 exists. The purpose of the 
Act is stated as “relating to the control and registration of dogs/cats, the ownership and 
keeping of dogs/cats and the obligations and rights of persons in relation thereto, and for 
incidental and other purposes”. 
 

All Dogs of age 3 months  and over must be microchipped and  registered at all times  
All Cats of 6 months and over must be microchipped, sterilised and registered at all times 

 

Pensioners (with a Pensioner Concession Card or State            

Concession card; or a person issued with a Seniors Card and a 

Commonwealth Seniors Health card) receive 50% reduction in 

fees. 

To learn more about the Fee’s & Charge’s regarding Cat and Dog 

registrations, please pop in and one of our friendly staff will help 

you. 

The Shire of Pingelly 2022 Council Awards are now 
open! Do you know a club or individual who makes a 
valuable contribution to Pingelly? Now's your chance 
to recognise them.  

This year we see the changes and additions to our 
categories after consulting with the  public earlier in 
the year. The Council Awards now consist of four 
categories:  

− Community Service 

− Volunteer of the Year 

− Senior of the Year 

− Youth of the Year 

The nomination form has also been altered to ensure the process is easier to nominate 
your most commendable choice  

Nominator and references will be contacted prior to shortlist release. Winners of each    
category will be announced at the annual Australia Day event.  

Find the nomination form on the Shire Website or collect a hard copy from the Shire Office. 
Council Awards close on Friday, 25 November 2022.  

Council Awards Nominations Now Open 


